

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY DIVISION OF PENSIONS AND BENEFITS (609) 292-7524 TDD (609) 292-7718 www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions

JON S. CORZINE Governor

May 3, 2007

MAILING ADDRESS: PO Box 295 Trenton NJ 08625-0295

LOCATION: 50 WEST STATE STREET TRENTON NEW JERSEY

BRADLEY I. ABELOW
State Treasurer

FREDERICK J. BEAVER
Director

G. Philip Lewis, Esquire 105 Stockington Road Woodstown, NJ 08098

Re:

PERS#

Dear Mr. Lewis:

In response to your letter of May 1, 2007, regarding the status of your purchase request, please be advised that on February 13, 2007 I received your letter of February 9, 2007 on that same issue. As this is a matter for the Purchase Bureau, on February 16, 2007 I forwarded your letter to that section of the Division of Pensions and Benefits for reply.

As you are stating that you have not yet received a response, I am referring your request directly to Mark Schwedes, Assistant Chief of the Enrollment and Purchase Bureau. I am sure that the lack of response to date was based on the volume of correspondence received in the Purchase Bureau.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Mr. Schwedes directly at the address on this letterhead.

Sincerely

Kathleen Coates, CEBS Secretary, Board of Trustees

Public Employees' Retirement System

C; Mark Schwedes (ET)